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Garden Club Offers Scholarship

The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire is offering a $1,000 scholarship to a 

 Cheshire resident majoring in environmental sciences, horticulture, or related fields of plant study.  Applicants must have completed at least one year of college and maintained a 3.0 grade point average in their major. Financial need and enthusiasm for the field will be considered. A college transcript is required. Information and applications are available from Maria Colacrai, 678 Wiese Road, Cheshire, CT 06410 or email wcolacrai@snet.net.

The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire was founded in 1959 with the objective to promote a working interest in and study of all phases of gardening; to cooperate in the protection and preservation of trees, wildflowers, birds and natural resources; to encourage public planting and beautification; and to cooperate with other organizations interested in these objectives.  The Suburban Garden Club holds affiliations with The Ronald McDonald House in New Haven and the Cheshire Historical Society.  
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